
 

          Year 2  

Holiday Challenge 

We can’t wait to meet you and have you in our Year 2 

class! 

 

Over the summer we would like you to make a Scrap Book of all the things 

you have done, thought or felt throughout Covid 19. 

 

You can put pictures, photos, tickets from places you have visited, drawings 

or writing inside your book. The more creative the better! 

For example, you might draw a picture of the time you camped in your back 

garden or glue things you have collected during a walk e.g a favourite 

flower or leaf! If you’ve celebrated a birthday you could put a birthday card 

inside. You could write about a time you felt very sad or a time when you 

helped someone and felt proud. Your memory book will be unique because it 

will represent your time over the past few months. 

We are going to share and display these in class in order to reflect on and 

talk about the impact this strange and tricky time has had on us. 

 

Stay safe over the summer and we look forward to seeing you in September, 

                    Mrs Geran & Miss Kibblewhite 


